IEM Committee

From: Mille Kohl <bcalmk@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 1:04 PM
To: [EM Committee

Subject: [EM-45

Aloha Committee Members,

| strongly support the proposal to ban the use and sale of sunscreens and personal products containing oxybenzone and
octinoxate on Maui.

| do not believe this will cause a hardship to anyone other than the manufacturers of these products.

Mahalo,

Mille Kohl

844 Kokomo Rd.

Haiku,HI 96708

808-281-0122



